***********************************************
St. John is a Stewardship Parish *****************************************************
December 26, 2010

The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary and Joseph
Sunday, December 26, 2010


9:30 – Christopher Thompson – Memorial

           11:30 – Mr. & Mrs. Albert Clary – Memorial

Sunday, January 2, 2011

8:00 – Gene Biagi – 28th Anniversary


9:30 – Addison Barrett – 3rd Anniversary

           11:30 – Mass for the People

Bans of Marriage

I—Jessica Costa & Marc Colangello

NEW YEARS EVE

There will be a Mass on Friday Dec. 31 at 4:00 to celebrate the Feast of Mary, the Mother of God and New Years.  This is a wonderful way to celebrate the Feast of Mary and also to welcome the Year of Our Lord-2011.

NEW YEARS

Jan. 1, 2011, the Feast of Mary the Mother of God is not a Holy Day of Obligation because is falls on a Saturday. However, there will be a Mass at 4:00 which is a regular weekend Mass.     
New Year’s Masses

12/31/10 – New Year’s Eve – 4 pm
1/1/11 – New Year’s Day – 10 am at St. Thomas Aquinas in Bridgewater

1/1/11 – New Year’s Day – 4 pm at St John (regular weekend Mass)
Grand Annual Collection
The Grand Annual Collection has raised $26,965 towards it fundraising goal of $45,000.  We need everyone’s help to raise the funds that are necessary to keep St. John’s a vibrant and thriving parish. If you are a parishioner who may not worship with us on a regular basis but require the services of the parish from time to time, such as Christmas, Easter, a wedding, a baptism and the other sacraments for your children, please consider making a yearly gift to your parish.  It is there for you and we need you to be there for St. John’s.  The Finance Council has recommended a yearly contribution of $250 but please know that we will gratefully receive whatever you are able to give.  There are Grand Annual Collection envelopes attached to the bulletin and they are also available on the ushers’ tables. Simply mail or drop your donation off at the Rectory and know that the infant born in a manger will bless your generous hearts. 

Christmas blessings, Fr. Wally and the Finance Committee 
Married Couples – Want to give a gift that keeps on giving? Register for the next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend—it’s the best gift you’ll ever give to each other and your marriage.  The Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekends in New England are January 14-16, February 11-13, and march 18-20. For more information, call Ralph & Jane Becker at 1-800-710-WWME or visit our webpage at www.wwmeMARI.org
Our Shared Treasure

December 5th Collection:  $7405
Grand Annual:  $26965 
Thank you for your continued generosity
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The Pro-Life Committee will host the annual parish Baby Shower from Saturday, January 1st through Sunday, January 23rd. All donations will assist mothers in need within the Archdiocese who have chosen life for their babies.  The following items are needed:

Disposable diapers

Diaper bags

Crib sheets


Baby towels

Sleep n Play sleepers

Nightgowns
Baby Bottles


Blanket Sleepers

Receiving Blankets

Crib sheets

Rattles, Pacifiers, Teethers
Toiletries ie…

Wipes, rash ointment, baby shampoo, baby soap,

Baby lotion, powder, baby nail clippers, baby thermometers
LAST CHANCE –to pick up your family directory. Please pick them up in the Chapel after Mass. Also please check off your name.
LAST LAST CHANCE TO SIGN UP FOR

Winter 2010 CYO Ski Trip
***SKI TRIP WILL BE CANCELLED UNLESS THERE ARE 40 STUDENTS SIGNED UP AND FINAL PAYMENTS MADE BY JANUARY 9, 2011***
Our Winter Ski trip will take place the weekend of February 18 - 20, 2010 at Stowe Mountain Resort, VT!
Hotel Package Information:
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We will be staying at the DoubleTree Hotel in S. Burlington, VT. Amenities include, indoor heated swimming pool, whirlpool and fitness center. All guestrooms include the Sweet Dreams bed, hairdryer and refrigerator. Each guest is presented with the legendary chocolate chip cookie at check-in. The hotel is approximately 45 minutes from Stowe.
Room costs: 



$280 per person, 4 per room
$297 per person, 3 per room
$330 per person, 2 per room

The trip includes: Transportation, 2 nights accommodations, 2 breakfast buffets & 1 dinner buffet, 2-day teen lift ticket for Stowe Mountain Resort and all taxes.

Sign up by email or call Fr. Wally if you are interested in going. 

A $100 deposit will be due now!  
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Dear Friends,

Merry Christmas!  I want to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has made our Advent journey so inspiring and joyful.  First of all, to those parishioners who took ornaments from the giving tree and to those individuals and local companies who made donations to this town-wide Christmas celebration for the needy, I want to express my profound thanks. Together with East Bridgewater Public Health Nursing Association and the St. Vincent de Paul Society everyone who requested help received it.   Because so many of you know what the true meaning of Christmas is, the grace of generosity was abundant in East Bridgewater during this holy season.  

I want to thank our children and young people who came together to create our first annual children’s Christmas pageant. It was wonderful, inspiring, funny and prayerful.  Over 300 people came out to watch our children present the Christmas story in word and song.  This event raised $700 for the library in Vea which is a town in Ghana. After the play was over, many of the children and their families came to the rectory to enjoy some refreshments and to place an ornament on my Christmas tree.  The tree looks amazing and not only I and Fathers Sarko, Paul and Skerry will enjoy its beauty but also my family will when they gather here on Christmas Eve. 

Last Sunday’s Family Mass and breakfast was packed and the visit from Santa thrilled all of the children. In the evening we celebrated the Teen Mass which also filled the church with hundreds of high school and college students. Following the Mass, we had a delicious Italian feast which gave me an opportunity to catch up with all of our college students who have come home for Christmas. 

Advent was a wonderful experience at St. John’s and to those who helped to make it so, I want to say thank you and God bless you all. 

God bless,
 Fr. Wally 


Christmas Prayer





Come, Lord Jesus, Prince of Peace and Beloved Savior; come into our hearts this Christmas and fill us with Your gifts of love and joy.


With Mary and Joseph, we rejoice and thank God for you. With the angels and saints in heaven we sing, “Glory to God in the highest.”


With the Magi and the shepherds we bow before You with hearts full of wonder.  Help us to follow You faithfully and to share the good news of Your coming with everyone we meet, the Christmas season and always.


Amen.








�





Merry Christmas from all the priests of the Archdiocese of Boston! Our only collection at all of our Christmas Masses provides for the retirement needs of priests of the Archdiocese of Boston. Forty percent of the priests of the Archdiocese are retired. We can all remember fondly the priests who baptized our child or children, witnessed our marriage, or brought the anointing of the sick to a loved one that was dying. They were there when we needed them. Many continue to serve us in parishes in the Archdiocese of Boston. Now they need us. Thank you in advance for your generously supporting our retired priests who continue to support us.














�





Christmas Giving Tree


Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!  You have been most generous in remembering the families who have come to us for assistance at this time of year.  We were able to help 25 families with your generous donations in gift cards!  God bless you and may you have a very Merry Christmas.








� Our good friend, Msgr. Sarko will be returning home to Bawku in Ghana on December 28.  If you would like to give him a card before he returns home, a basket will be provided for that purpose in front of the pulpit.








�





THE RECTORY OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED


CHRISTMAS EVE AT 12:00 NOON


WILL REOPEN AT 9:00 MONDAY, DEC 27TH





�





CatholicTV® Network


   Christmas Programming





It’s that time of year again! CatholicTV will intersperse Advent and Christmas programming with their regular schedule throughout December and especially from Monday, Dec 20th until New Year’s Eve. Then all day Christmas Eve, Christmas Day and Dec. 26, CatholicTV will become ChristmasTV for 72 hours of non-stop specials.


Bring CatholicTV to the whole nation! CatholicTVeverywhere.com








